\
THE OFFICE OF THE
SUPERINTENDENT OF ORGANIZATION

TORONTO REFORM ASSOCIATION

Private Toronto, September 23, 1907.

Sir W.l..MoKenzie King,
Peputy Minister of Labour,

Ottawa,
Dear Mr.King,-

3 1 thank you for your letter of a few days ago, and if
Thursday, 26th inst., at 12 o'clock noon will be satisfactory to you
I will ask my Executive to meet in this office, 514 Traders Bank,

Please drop me a lime so that I will get it Wednesday morning.

Yours very truly,
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